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I would like to register my objection to the current plans for the A303 tunnel past
Stonehenge. I am a volunteer guide for English Heritage at Stonehenge, and a local
resident.

The Eastern entrance risks altering the water table to such a degree that precious
archaeology at Blick Mead, which long predates Stonehenge, will be lost. 

The tunnel should either be significantly longer, with new entrance and exit portals, or,
preferably, the A303 should be diverted to the south.

Alternatively, has any consideration been given to asking the MOD to give up land to the
north of Larkhill and Durrington? This would allow a northern route.

KR

Robert Scott-Jupp




